
At Tregolls Academy, we want to set ourselves apart from other school’s in the local community. That is why we’re
working hard to improve the trips and visits offer alongside the different clubs. It has been lovely to see so many

children trying a club this week, from Football to Crossbow, photography to Kinball, we hope we have something on
offer for everyone. In addition to this, we have been able to secure a visit to London for our Year 6 pupils as part of
their residential. A visit to the capital is an incredible experience and one the we want to try and offer to our pupils.
The PTA have continued to support the school and have kindly donated half of the cost of a trip to the theatre this

Christmas to watch the wonderful pantomime. They have some excellent events planned for the year, we will share
the dates of these with you next week, please support them as much as you can. All of the money raised goes back

into supporting the pupils. 
Have a lovely weekend,

Mr Rees

Tregolls Academy

Head of School Message

Diary Dates Learning of the Week

Week beginning 30th
September - Year 4 Residential
Trips to Carnyorth (2nd - 4th
October)

Thursday 3rd October - Year 1
hearing screening test

Monday 28th October to Friday
1st November - Half Term

Monday 4th November - INSET
Day (school closed for children)

Some fantastic photographs from
Photography Club on Monday,

exploring ‘pattern’. We have a wide
range of exciting clubs on offer this half
term - don’t forget to sign up via your

Arbor app!
#TeamTregolls

Autumn Term 1- Week 4



Camel Class vs Truro Class– 
Camel Class 🏆

Cober Class vs Hayle Class –
Hayle Class 🏆

Fowey Class vs Lerryn Class -
Fowey Class 🏆

EYFS Gannel Class – 88.41%
Year 1 Fal Class – 95.79%

Year 2 Camel Class – 96.11%
Year 3 Truro Class – 97.78% 🏆
Year 4 Hayle Class – 96.46%

Year 4/5 Cober Class – 95.11%
Year 5 Fowey Class – 90.68%
Year 6 Lerryn Class – 95.29%
ARB Kenwyn Class – 94.95%

TT Rockstars Tournaments

Celebration Certificates

Attendance Matters

Lighthouse Points

Reception Gannel Class - Freya
Year 1 Fal Class –  Max M

Year 2 Camel Class –  Rosia
Year 3 Truro Class – Rory

Year 4 Hayle Class – Lennie
Year 4/5 Cober Class – Michael 

Year 5 Fowey Class – George
Year 6 Lerryn Class – Rosie
ARB Kenwyn Class – Bilal

485

1580

502

1577

326

1168

489

1476



Join Us for a FREE Wild Wellbeing Outdoor Session during
the October Half-Term!

MHST invites parents and carers along with their primary
aged children (ages 5-11) to participate. No mental health

concerns are necessary to join; the sessions will
emphasise the Five Ways to Wellbeing through engaging

nature-based activities. 

Please ensure to register EACH child for a session below.

In collaboration with Natural England

Monday 28th October - Goss Moor
Tuesday 29th October - Golitha Falls

(with a Halloween theme)
Sessions at 10am or 1pm

Each session will last approx. 2 hours 

To request a place,
complete the online form
HERE or scan the QR code

provided: 

Come and join us
at our FREE Wild

Wellbeing
sessions

Limited spaces available, book early to avoid disappointment

https://forms.office.com/e/4JLLFx56aG
https://forms.office.com/e/4JLLFx56aG
https://forms.office.com/e/ZDVNVVwfdP
https://forms.office.com/e/ZDVNVVwfdP

